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Mr. Eric Scott

CO Department of Reclamation, Mining and Safety

1313 Sherman Street, Room 215

Denver, CO 80203

November L6,2022

Dear Mr. Scott,

This letter is to inform you that Viscount is withdrawing its Passiflora NOI application ( P-22-017) as of

today.

Please let me or our Consulting Geologist know if you have any questions.

Jim MacKenzie

Chief Executive Officer
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Viscount Mining Corp

direct line: 604 960 0535

mobile: 778384 6360

Web: www.viscountmining.com


